

office@holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk



(01642) 552274



holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk





Head Teacher: Lucy Flahert

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are pleased to be able to invite you in to celebrate Candle Time with your children once again in the Spring term. Our Candle Times this term were a huge success, and the children love being able to celebrate the Word with their families. It is always lovely when you are able to join us. Here are the dates for our upcoming Candle Times next term:

- 19th January Nursery
- 26th January Reception
- 2nd February Year 1
- 9th February Year 2
- 23rd February Year 3
- 1st March Year 4
- 8th March Year 5
- 15th March Year 6

All Candle Times begin at 9:15am. Please wait in the entrance lobby and the children will let you know when they are ready. You are welcome to join us afterwards for refreshments and to look at your child's RE work after each session. We look forward to welcoming you into school soon.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Flaherty Head Teacher